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Dear Praying Friends, 

I suppose that most of you know that the Italians are crazy about soccer.  
This year was the play-off for the World Cup, where the teams from several 
countries came to Germany for a month to play for the Championship.  Last night 
ITALY played France in the finals and won.  These Italians went wild over their 
victory. They are tied with Brazil as 4-time champions.  Needless to say, all of this 
has been a real distraction for the Church.   

 

 
 

Last Thursday, I met a man by the name of Rosario at the Open Air Market.  
As we talked about his need of salvation, he told me the story of the conversion of 
two of his friends.  He knows that he need the Lord, but keeps putting it off.  He did 
accept a New Testament.  Please pray with us for his salvation.   

The last report from the Deets Family is that they have 8% of their support.  
Mrs. Kimberly is due this month and they are very excited.  Pray that all goes well 
during her delivery.  Bro. Galioto’s wife, Janet is also due around the last week of 
July. 

The Tent Meeting at Mazara del Vallo in 
June went well.  Brother Galioto reported that 
3 precious souls were saved.  Two of those have 
been baptized and seem to be growing.  We like 
to hear of people that have a hunger for the 
Word and the things of God.  We were not able 
to be there for all of the services, but we are so 
thankful that the Lord allowed us to be a part 
of this Tent Meeting. 



We are praying for the salvation of Filippo, Salvo, Mimo, Maurizio, and 
Luigi, trusting to see these dear men saved soon.  Pino is growing slowly, but thank 
the Lord I am talking with him while he sells bread in the market. He is one of those 
that works 7 days a week to provide for his family. 

The 16th of this month Linda and I will celebrate our 45th wedding 
anniversary and we are so thankful that the Lord has allowed us to spend most of 
these years here on the Mission Field serving HIM together. 

Until next month please keep the Italians in your prayers. 
 
In Christ,  
Bro. Randall & Sister Linda Jordan 
 

 
 
 

 
 


